
 

 

INTERNAL 

Beware of scam calls 

 

The Mandatory Provident Fund Schemes Authority (‘MPFA’) reminds MPF scheme members to be 

vigilant against unsolicited calls, text messages or social media posts from suspected crime syndicates 

that offer to help make early withdrawal of MPF accrued benefits. Members should also be aware of 

phone calls from persons claiming to be calling from the MPFA or eMPF Platform Company, inviting 

them for a meeting to introduce MPF products or documents and requesting them to provide their 

personal information. 

Please visit MPFA’s website https://www.mpfa.org.hk/en/enforcement/beware-of-scam-calls * to learn 

more. 

*The hyperlink may allow you to leave Hang Seng Bank Limited website. The website accessed through 

this hyperlink may not provide you with any regulatory protections. Hang Seng Bank Limited has no 

control over the linked website and is not liable for your use of the hyperlink website. 
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